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LD 525 - An Act to Strengthen Maine Citizens' Second Amendment Rights by 
Allowing the Discharge of Firearms on Private Property That Is Within 500 Feet of 
School Property in Certain Circumstances
Submitted for the Public Hearing May 7 1 p.m., Committee for Education and Public 
Affairs
As a former educator and concerned citizen, I am writing to oppose LD 525.  I believe
discharging of firearms near school property is dangerous and unnecessary.   Students
are often enough playing and learning outside, and they deserve to do so without fear. 
I do not deny second amendment rights, but I believe use of firearms should be 
limited to areas where others, especially children, are not put at risk.  Thank you for 
your consideration.
Mary Miller
Oakfield, Maine


